
Dear Friends,

It seems pretty hard to believe that this is my last "Look Ahead" email of 2012! I hope and pray that it was as great of a 
semester for you as it was for me. I'm praying for you as you study hard for finals. You're almost done!

For those of you who are graduating this semester, congratulations on your great achievement! You will be missed but I 
believe great things are ahead as you go from here, confident in what God has for you!!

Next Semester in Chapel

We've had a great semester in Chapel but I am even more excited for what's ahead! We have some incredible guests in 
the line-up and I am excited as we anticipate next semester!! I believe it is going to be another great semester growing 
together as a campus and extending our reach to engage in the community around us!

Tent City Outreach | December 11

Tuesday, December 11th NU will be partnering with Elevation Church to make and serve dinner at two different Tent 
City locations here in Kirkland. Meet in Perks lounge at 5:10pm to carpool and plan on being back on campus around 
7:30.

Life Groups

If you are interested in leading a Life Group next semester, please fill out the attached "NU Life Group Leader
Application." Applications are due January 18th and can either be emailed to lifegroups@Northwestu.edu or turned in 
to the Campus Ministries office in the Pecota Center.

Choralons Concert | Monday Night at 7PM

Choralons will be performing their entire set for the very first time Monday night at 7pm in the Chapel! With almost 
120 students in the choir worshipping together and sharing the message of truth, hope and freedom, this free, hour- 
long concert is not something you want to miss. Bring your family and friends!! Doors open at 6:00PM.

Offering
It is with huge excitement that we announce that we met our $10,000 goal!!! I am unbelievably proud of each and 
every one of you who gave this semester!! Thank you to Amber Carmack and her team who worked so hard this 
semester to raise awareness and encourage us in our giving. This money will be a huge blessing to Abolition 
International and the fight against human trafficking!!!

Prayer

We are still believing for all of those prayer requests hanging on the side of the Chapel wall. Even in the midst of the 
busy holiday season, take time to pray for the needs of our community and let's believe that we will see those prayers 
answered!!

Blessings to you as we move into 2013!!!
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